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House Bill 2025 HURTS all Oregonians.  Do NOT pass this bill.  And like all 

inflationary government spending, it regressively hurts the poor the most by hiking 

their taxes by the highest percentage. 

 

You need to learn how to pay for Oregon's needs within your budgetary resources.  

Quit attacking those you are supposed to represent.   

 

Do NOT pass HB 2025. 


